
 

 

 
29 September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Engaging with WEDUC: Enhancements to the Behaviour Section 
 
I am writing to encourage all parents and carers to regularly engage with  
our school communication (Matrix Academy Trust app), WEDUC.  This  
platform is an essential tool we use to share key information about your child’s 
learning, school events and important updates.  Staying connected through WEDUC 
ensures you are fully informed and able to support your child’s education effectively. 
 
Following feedback from our Parent Advisory Forum, we have made some important 
improvements to the Behaviour Section of the WEDUC app.  You can now see the 
Behaviour Type, Subject Name and Staff Member for both positive and negative 
incidents.  These enhancements allow you to have more detailed and meaningful 
conversations with your child about their learning, achievements and areas for 
development. 
 
If you are not yet registered with the app, follow these easy steps for Android/iPhone devices: 
If you have not provided us with an email address at any point, please email enquiry with your child’s 
name (first and last name), your child’s date of birth, your name and relation, followed by an email 
address.  
 
Step 1: Download the Matrix Academy Trust app onto your phone/tablet via your relevant App 
store.  

 
Step 2: Once downloaded, open the app and click the “Activate My Account” link at the bottom 
of the login screen. Step 3: Enter your unique enrolment code (which will have been sent via 
email) and follow the in-app step by step instructions to complete your registration.   
 
Note: Be sure to check your spam folder for your confirmation email when prompted.  

 
We believe that regular engagement with WEDUC, combined with these 
improvements, will strengthen the partnership between home and school and 
support your child’s progress. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 

 

Mr Till      Mr Walker 

Headteacher    Head of School  
 


